
SRES - NFIR 
Southern Railway had announced for cancelling of 53 train 

services inbetween MSB – TBM – CGL from morning 9.30 hrs 
onwards from 23.07.2024 to 14.08.2023 due to re-modelling @ 
TBM & maintenance work. This will affect our Railway 
employees and office goers for commuting duties.  

After our representation and strong protest through e-
media (Sun News), etc., now administration has agreed our 
suggestion and changed the cancellation of train service 
timings from night 22.30 PM to morning 2.30 AM instead of 
day time. 

Thanks to Administration 
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